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Northern States Power Company

414 N(ottet Mait
Minneapoks. Minnesota 55401
Telephone (612) 330 5500

March 4, 1986

Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U S Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

PRAIRIE ISIMD NUCLEAR GENERATING PIMT
Docket Nos. 50-282 License Nos. DPR-42

50-306 DPR-60

Unit 1 Reactor Vessel Upper Internals Replacement
Safety Evaluation (Non-Proprietary)

O'n March 7, 1985 Northern States Power and Westinghouse met with the NRC
Staff to discuss the proposed replacement of the Prairie Island reactor
vessel upper internals. During that meeting NSP committed to provide the
NRC Staff with informational copics of two safety evaluation reports, one
addressing the new upper internals design, and the second related to the
handling and storage of the old upper internals.

The purpose of this letter is to provide the non-proprietary version of
the reactor vessel upper internals safety evaluation dealing with the new
upper internals design for the information of the NRC Staff. The
proprietary version of this safety evaluation and the safety e"aluation
dealing with the handling and storage of the old upper internals have been
submitted separately.

If you have any questions on the information provided please contact us
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David Musolf
Manager - Nuclear Suppor Services

DMM/EFE/efe

#c: Regional Administrator-III, NRC (w/o attachments) '

06NRR Proj ect Manager, NRC

3(19 IggResident Inspector, NRC (w/o attachments)

G Charnoff (w/o attachments) 1
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